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P.AM.

24th November, 1926.

Dear Mr.Wsrlow,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd

instant, regsrding the fees for the survey of the electrical

instsllation of the stesmer "KAHANUI", snd should at once
mske it clear that it was not intended by my letter of the
¢ 19th instant to interfere in any way with the general

instructions on the subjeet referred to in the copy of

| correspondence which you enclose.

In the preseéent instence it waeg understood
| here that the 15 kilowatt electric gensrator is employed

| in connexion with the salvage gear of the vessel. 4 special

i Tee is beingz charged to the owners for seeing the specification
scarried out, which, of course,

=

includes the inspection of this
iPlectric generator, but it wss considered that it should mot

P& dealt with in considering the special survey fees chargesable
OT the classification of the vessel.

If the 15 kilowatt electric generator is not

%o be solely used in connexion with the salvage gesr, you

ieht kindly let me khow .
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tours faitafully, 202’3

L. Werlow, T8q.,

GLASCOW.,

0N130-011134-008%82



